
April 28, 2015 

 

Dear Rocklin Families, 

Greetings from all of us at Child Development Centers and Continuing Development Inc. (CDI).  As you may 

have already heard, Rocklin Unified School District (RUSD) and Rocklin Educational Excellence Foundation 

(REEF) have chosen us as their new child care provider.  CDI, on behalf of Rocklin Unified School District, will 

be managing the program currently known as Rocklin Preschool and on behalf of REEF, will be managing Club 

Rocklin (before and after school care).  We are honored to have been selected and look forward to providing 

developmentally appropriate, lively, engaging, and meaningful experiences for you and your children. 

As CDI is new to the community, you are probably curious to know more about us and may have inquiries about 

our programs and procedures.  We have created a few avenues to answer any important questions you may have. 

 Online: we have modified our website www.cdicdc.org to include a special page just for the Rocklin 

families; there, you will be able to download the enrollment application and check out all the different 

programs we offer.  You can also read about our mission, values and a little bit of our company’s 

history. 

 Email: you can send any possible queries to RocklinInquiry@cdicdc.org 

 Toll-Free Phone Number: please call us with your questions at 844-423-4232. This is for both 

preschool and school age programs.  Feel free to leave a message and someone will get back to you 

within 24 hours. 

 Rocklin Community Festival: May 16th and 17th at Johnson-Springview Park, we will have a booth set 

up and will be able to accept your registration applications for both Rocklin Preschool and Club Rocklin 

for 2015-16. 

During RUSD Open House on May 14th at Sunset Ranch Elementary, Ruhkala Elementary, and Rock Creek 

Elementary our staff will be available to answer questions, provide information, and give you an opportunity to 

sign up for these programs for the fall. 

The current Club Rocklin programs will continue to be operated by the City of Rocklin until school is out June 

5.  The City of Rocklin will also operate the CAMP ROCKLIN summer program at the Rocklin Community 

Center this summer from June 8 – August 12.  Registration information for this summer program is available at: 

http://www.rocklin.ca.us/depts/parksnrec/clubrocklin/summer_camps/default.asp. 

During our transition over the next few weeks we will be affording employment interviews to all existing Club 

Rocklin and City Preschool employees. 

We are excited to share some of the changes we will be bringing to the Rocklin area. At CDI, we believe that 

caring for children is at its best when we build strong partnerships and relationships between our families and 

our staff. 

We look forward to meeting and serving you and your children soon. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michele McLean, 

Director of Regional Operations 
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